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Dates for your diary… 

 19/09/2023 Year 6 
height and weight check 

 27/09/2023 Year 5 trip 
to Chester 

 29/09/2023 Macmillan 
Coffee Morning 

Prospect Vale Gazette 

Class Pupil of the week Star of the week 

Nursery Alexia C Ollie 

Reception Junaid Benji 

Year one Yahya M Cory 

Year Two Haniya  Oliver 

Year Three Theo  Khadija D 

Year Four Mahlail Ziyaan 

Year Five Elise Shanzay 

Year Six Lilia Elliot 

Welcome to our first weekly newsletter; The Prospect Vale Gazette!          

Each Friday of term time we hope to bring you information about what has been 

happening in school, as well as any helpful dates and reminders for your diaries 

regarding school and community life. We hope you will find it helpful and in-

formative. 

A message from Mrs 
White 

It is still possible to sign up 
for Recorder Club (Year 5 & 
6). 

Anyone in Year 6 who would 
like to continue with brass les-
sons, please see the letter from 
Mrs White with details of how 
to arrange this with the music 
Service. 

Anyone who would like to learn a 
brass instrument  

(cornet/trumpet, French Horn,  

Baritone), please see the letter 
from Mrs White with details of 
how to arrange this with the 

Music Service. 

A message from the Reception Team 

Well done to all the Reception children who have made 
lots of new friends this week.  

Thank you to all parents too for all your support and 
kind words. 

Can I take this opportunity to thank you for all your kind words 

over the last 2 weeks. As a team, we appreciate your time and 

support. We have had a great start to the Autumn Term with 

your wonderful children and have been thrilled to welcome so 

many new families into our community.  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend!        Mrs  Gaulton 

Who has impressed us 
this week? 

Edition 1 
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Important information for parents of our Y6 children: 

The deadline to apply for a high school place for your child is 31st October 2023 

Please read the information about the application process carefully using the link 
below : 

www.stockport.gov.uk/the-application-processs-secondary-school 

Look out for the open evenings for the secondary schools and attend them with 
your children. It will give you, as a family, a 'feel' for the school and help to in-
form your decisions when applying. 

The information about places offered is also a helpful read to assist you in under-
standing the process and what may happen if you are unhappy with the school place 

given. 

This information can be found at: 

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/offer-day-and-what-happens-next 

Community Event  

As a school we work closely with the   
Ethnic Diversity Service who have high-
lighted fantastic events happening at 
Mosques on the weekend of           

September 23rd and 24th 2023. 

 

Our most local event is happening at 
Cheadle Masjid.  

Please take a look at the details and pop 

Year 2 had an adventurous start to the 
new school year by venturing to Stair-
case House Museum in Stockport. They 
spent a fabulous day learning all about 

The Great Fire of London and acted out 
the story.  Look out for photos coming 

soon! 
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